
  

Confirmation of the consolidated financial statements for the
2023/24 financial year and convening of the Annual General
Meeting on 2 May 2025

el 25 de marzo de 2025

The information provided in the capital market news of 25 February 2025 regarding the consolidated
financial statements for the 2023/24 financial year was confirmed in the Supervisory Board meeting. The
consolidated financial statements for the 2023/24 financial year were approved and issued with an
unqualified audit opinion. The Annual General Meeting has been convened for 2 May 2025.


